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Use of Covering Physicians 
 

 
Please remember to notify CPMG of any extended absences (i.e. greater 
than 2 weeks) and if a non-contracted PCP will be covering.  As a 
reminder, we encourage our physicians to use CPMG contracted 
doctors; however, we understand sometimes that is not possible. 
 

 
For more information, please refer to section 2.3 of your Provider 
Agreement:   

If Provider is, for any reason, from time to time unable to provide 
Covered Services when and as needed, Provider may engage 
another qualified physician (“Covering Provider”) to perform such 
Covered Services in Provider’s place, provided that IPA’s Board of 
Directors has approved such Covering Provider, in writing, prior to 
the rendition of any Covered Services by the Covering Provider. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
If you have any questions regarding this communication, please contact the CPMG Provider 
Relations Department: Linda McGowan at lmcgowan@rchsd.org ph: 858-309-6271 or Darcie 
Babyak at dababyak@rchsd.org ph: 858-634-4954. 
 


